Kid's Haven

Child Care and Preschool

A Note From the Director

Currently, we are all going through a very unknown time. My staff and I are here to support you in any way we can. For our school-age children we are here to support the distance learning to the best of our ability. We won't be able to complete every lesson with your child but will be here to support them. Please feel free to reach out to us if needed.

Kid's Haven has lots of exciting things going on this summer. A number of great field trips, park trips, educational classes, and much more fun.

Keep up to date with all of our planned activities at www.kidshaven.net.

As always, thank you for your support in your child's education and Kid's Haven.

Sincerely,

Missy Sjolin

Kid's Haven Director

Summer School-Age Program

We are excited to announce our summer school-age program will be coming out soon!! You won't want to miss out on this one!! We have lots of fun activities planned for our school-agers this summer. Some highlights from the program include, drama class, art class, card making class, music class, computer class...all classes are FREE of charge! Some field trips include, Twins game, movies, Crayola Experience at MOA and much more!! Thank you for your continued support!!





May is parent/teacher conferences so keep your eyes open for the sign up sheet. We will most likely hold conferences towards the end of the month due to the absences of kids during this 4/28: We are inviting someone into the classtime frame. Conferences are a great time to connect with your child's teacher!

COVID-19 Update

We are still here for any care needed for your children. We are following all recommendations put in place for child care at this time. Please, keep us up to date on your child's schedule when things may be changing for your family. Thank you to those that have kept us up to date with their families needs at this time. Here are some recommendations from our Mental Health Consultant that I have found to be helpful during this time...

- Choose one source of news and information that you trust and check it one or two times per day only.
- Based on the information then take action for any changes in preparation or safety that you feel you need to.
- Then "Back yourself", do not question, deliberate, second guess or question yourself, or let anyone else do that. You made your best informed decisions.
- Do your work or what you need to do out in the world and then get back with your
- With your family be present and engage fully without distraction, don't worry, or be on your phone.
- Play with everyone, children and adults!

Special Events at Kid's Haven

Transition, Preschool, Pre-K, & School-Age

4/13-4/17: Celebrating Week of the Young Child.

4/14: We are inviting children to ask their families about experience they have had with insects or other animals in trees.

4/16: We are inviting a family member into the classroom to tell a story about something that lived in a tree.

4/22: We are inviting someone into the classroom who either grows food on trees or works with tree-grown food.

room who takes care of trees.

4/30: We are inviting a family member into the classroom to cook with us.

All Children: Celebrating week of the young child!

> *Bring in "Why Is Your Child Special?" to share*

April 13: Music Monday & Crazy Day- crazy hair, clothes, etc.

April 14: Fitness Tuesday - Wear your favorite sports gear

April 15: Lazy Wednesday – Wear your pajamas and bring in your favorite movie to watch April 16: Character Thursday - Dress as your favorite character and invite a family member to come into the classroom to read a book

April 17: Class Color Friday-Infants wear green, Toddlers wear red, Preschool wear blue, School-Age wear black

Parent/Child selfies anytime during the week...say "#WeekOfTheYoungChild" tag @Kid's Haven

